
Are you a  
Disabled learner  
or recent Disabled 
graduate?

For more information email: gemma.cassidy@bapo.com

BAPO are running a listening session 
to help understand your experiences

Please complete the doodle poll by 6th January 2025. Scan the QR  
or visit https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/avRlrmna/voteor

BAPO has funding for a 
project to provide a report 
and resources on inclusive 
practises in higher education 
institutes for Disabled 
learners.

We want to hear about 
the inclusive practises that 
have worked well for you in 
higher education and also 
understand any challenges 
and barriers you have faced. 

We want to promote the 
social model of Disability 
throughout this project and 
beyond, whereby education 
and workplaces are inclusive 
by design.
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